
SERVICE STATEMENT

Please note that our last scheduled day of 

service for the Western Lady Ferry is Thursday 

1st October.

The decision to cease services from 2nd

October onwards is due to the current social 

distancing legislation. A significant proportion 

of our ferry seats are outside and wth the 

weather turning autumnal most passengers 

will obviously seek out interior seating. This in 

turn results in much more limited capacity.

We do hope you understand and we thank you 

for all your support throughout this most 

extraordinary season and we very much look 

forward to welcoming you all again when we 

restart our services next spring.

We wish you all well - look after each

other and do stay safe….


